
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: October 12, 2020 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.  
 
Announcements:  
Early voting for the November 3 election starts tomorrow and continues through October 
30. Registered voters can vote early at the Dan Echols Center or the NRH Library, or at 
any of the early voting locations in Tarrant County. In addition to the race for president 
and other political offices, the November 3 election will include a bond proposition for 
NRH street improvements. Please visit our website for more information.  
 
Volunteers will make a difference in our community during the annual Fix It Blitz on 
Saturday, October 24. Projects will include mowing, tree trimming, fence repair, debris 
removal, light construction and painting for neighbors in need. For more information, 
please visit our website or contact the Neighborhood Services Department.  
 
The city will also hold the annual Fall Community Cleanup on Saturday, October 24. 
Bulky items like brush, tree limbs, fence panels, building materials, old furniture, etc. 
can be dropped off for disposal from 9 a.m. to noon in the parking lot of the TCC 
Northeast Campus. Paper shredding will also take place at this event. Household 
hazardous waste, refrigerators, tires, electronics and trailers of loose bricks, rocks or 
concrete will not be accepted. Please contact the Code Compliance Office or visit our 
website for more details.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Rebecca Vinson at the Municipal Court – A citizen sent an email to thank Rebecca 
for showing patience and kindness to her daughter. She said her daughter experiences 
ticking and stuttering when she is in stressful situations. During a phone call with the 
court, Rebecca helped calm her daughter’s nerves and give her peace. She said she 



 

could feel Rebecca’s compassion radiate through the phone call and it was a relief to 
see her daughter smiling by the end of the call.  

 


